
My mother has been a victim of police abuse in Darien.  Darien’s chief of police has 
committed heinous criminal and civil violations against her.  He is not accountable for his 
actions or the extraordinary damage he has to my mother and family because he 
is indemnified from prosecution by QI. We will never have justice until QI is 
overturned at a state and federal level.

As a Connecticut resident, I believe Black Lives Matter. Police violence and racism are 
Connecticut problems, and I expect every elected official, including you, to work to end 
them. Please support LCO #3471, “An Act Concerning Police Accountability,” including 
the bill’s current language banning qualified immunity for police and prohibiting stop and 
frisk. Please also support the creation of an inspector general to investigate and prosecute 
police misconduct, and make changes to this bill to ensure that inspector general is truly 
independent from prosecutors who work with police.

Cheryl R. Baity
77 West Avenue
Darien CT 06820
203-970-0602
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